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For release on April 05, 2016 

EU supports cooperation between Customs and higher education institutions of Central Asia  
A regional 2-day workshop on common training system for customs officers starts in Bishkek on April 5, 2016 with BOMCA support.  The workshop will be facilitated by the European experts from Riga Technical University and State Revenue Service of Latvia and will gather professionals from Customs and higher educational Institutions of Central Asia. The wide audience of the workshop will be presented by senior level customs officials and human resources officers, academic environment and university staff from main universities of Central Asia, such as Kazakh National University, Kyrgyz National University, Finance and Economic Institute of Tajikistan, State University of Commerce of Tajikistan, Higher Military Customs Institute of the State Customs Committee of Uzbekistan.
The key objective of this workshop is to strengthen the institutional links and cooperation between national customs agencies and higher educational institutions preparing customs staff, to promote an unified and harmonised approach by Customs and Universities that should be used in relation to educational standards and recruitment qualifications to customs officers.  The delegates will exchange their experience and learn about EU best practices in such spheres of educational system as development of curriculum and its accreditation in accordance with professional standards of TAXUD EC и PICARD of WCO, recruitment of academic personnel, methodological support and cooperation between the agencies and education institutions.
Based on the workshop’s results and gaps and challenges discussed and jointly identified during the activity, the EU experts will develop a set of recommendations for Central Asian countries on advancing of the educational system for customs officers.

First BOMCA operations began in Central Asia in 2003, and since then, BOMCA has strengthened partnership of the Central Asia Governments in the field of border management. The European Union allocated a sum of EUR 33.6 million to BOMCA for the period of 2003 – 2014 and almost EUR 5 million for its 9th implementation phase (2015 - 2018). 
For more information please contact Ms. Janna Tashieva, BOMCA Regional Communications Officer – + 996 312 394071 or janna.tashieva@icmpd.org
	
The Programme is imple-mented by the Consortium of partners led by the State Border Guard of the Republic of Latvia:   
[image: image2.png]State Border Guard
Republic of Latvia





	This Programme is funded by the European Union

Delegation of the European Union to the Kyrgyz Republic 

21 Erkindik Boulevard, Business Centre Orion, 5th floor
Bishkek, 720040, Kyrgyz Republic

Telephone: +996 312 26 10 00
Fax: +996 312 26 10 07

E-mail: delegation-kyrgyzstan@eeas.europa.eu 
Website:http://eeas.europa.eu/delegations/
kyrgyzstan

Facebook:http://www.facebook.com/eudelkg

	The European Union is made up of 28 Member States who have decided to gradually link together their know-how, resources and destinies. Together, during a period of enlargement of 60 years, they have built a zone of stability, democracy and sustainable development whilst maintaining cultural diversity, tolerance and individual freedoms. The European Union is committed to sharing its achievements and its values with countries and peoples beyond its borders.
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